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Amended 

SAN JOAQUIN SUPERIOR COURT  
RESTORES PUBLIC SERVICE HOURS 

 

 
 

In an effort to improve customer service, the Superior Court of California, County of San 

Joaquin, will restore public service hours in the clerk’s offices effective Tuesday, January 3, 

2017.   

 

All clerk’s office locations (Stockton, Lodi, Manteca and French Camp) will be open 

from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. In addition, the court’s phone lines will be 

answered from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Reinstatement of public service hours is part of San 

Joaquin Superior Court’s ongoing effort to restore services that were previously reduced during 

challenging budgetary times.   
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